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JULY 8, 2016 

Daniel McGeen 

MDEQ 

525 West Allegan Street 

PO Box 30242 

Lansing Michigan 48909-7742 

Dear Mr. McGeen, 

DEO·AOD LANSING D.O. 

JUL 07 20\6 

This letter is in response to the violation notice dated June 29th 2016 for Key Plastics LLC. Howell Michigan. Let me 

start by saying this violation was in no way intentional, and upon receiving this notice Key Plastics corrected the 

violation the same day. I hope Key plastics committnent to doing the right has been evident to you during your 

inspections here and by the invitation for inspection that we extended to you prior to us starting this oven up for the 

first time. This oven was first commissioned on or around July 14th 2015 and has been in operation since. The cause 

of this violation was a misunderstanding of what was considered an obstruction. Key Plastics did not consider the cap 

an obstruction due to the size of the opening between the duct and cap. While it was not impeding air flow from the 

stack upon your explanation we understand the concern and reason for this notice. Please see attached pictures 

showing the stack both before and after the rain cap was removed. Key Plastics currently has no plans to install any 

new equipment in our facility, but should those plans change we again will extend the invitation to MDEQ to inspect 

prior to commissioning. If MDEQ is not available Key Plastics will utilize a 3.-d party consultant to inspect prior to 

commissioning. Should you have any further questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Warm regards, 

Tim Lane 

MANUFACTURING ENGINEERING MANAGER 


